
Subject: FW: CIL Draft Charging Schedule - Statement of Modifications

From: Morgan Barbara [mailto:Barbara.Morgan@networkrail.co.uk]
Sent: 08 April 2014 16:33
To: Local Development Plan
Subject: CIL Draft Charging Schedule - Statement of Modifications
Dear Sir/Madam
 
Network Rail has been consulted Rhondda Cynon Taf on the Consultation on CIL Draft Charging 
Schedule – Statement of Modifications document. Thank you for providing us with this opportunity to 
comment on this Planning Policy document.
 
Upon the review of this document, Network Rail has no comments to make. 
 
Regards,

 
Barbara Morgan
Town Planning Technician (Western)
3rd Floor, Temple Point
Redcliffe Way, Bristol BS1 6NL
 
 
Email: townplanningwestern@networkrail.co.uk
 
www.networkrail.co.uk/property
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The content of this email (and any attachment) is confidential. It may also be legally privileged 
or otherwise protected from disclosure. 

This email should not be used by anyone who is not an original intended recipient, nor may it be 
copied or disclosed to anyone who is not an original intended recipient. 

If you have received this email by mistake please notify us by emailing the sender, and then 
delete the email and any copies from your system. 

Liability cannot be accepted for statements made which are clearly the sender's own and not 
made on behalf of Network Rail. 

Network Rail Infrastructure Limited registered in England and Wales No. 2904587, registered 
office Kings Place, 90 York Way London N1 9AG
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